
Online registration for Spring 2021 is open now
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Dear students, parents and ICCCI community members:
                                                    
Hope you all are doing well!
ICCCI Chinese School will continue offer Spring 2021 classes online. Currently the online
registration is open . 
The deadline for registration is Friday, Jan 8, 2021. 

The 1st day of the Spring semester will be on Jan 17.   Sunday Jan 10 is the date for  LangLang
class student  to pickup new textbooks.  All  Jinan classes will continue use their current
textbooks.  The school calendar Spring 2021 is attached.
Please complete your registration as early as possible to help the school for the planning.   You
will receive an invoice through email.

The language and after-school classes info for Spring 2021 can be found in the website below.
http://indy-chinese.com/index.php?option=com_content&amp;view=article&amp;id=1108&amp;
Itemid=133&amp;lang=zh

Following the online registration instruction below if you are new to the system:

网上注册指南

Note:  When creating your account for registration, the website will send you an email that
contains a link to activate your account ( 激活邮件). If you can’t find this email, please check your
spam folder.  If you have problems, please email iccci@yahoo.com .  Our expert will help you.

Don't hesitate to email iccci@yahoo.com  if you have questions
  
  ICCCI Chinese School                                                    
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